St. Luke Catholic School

Educate/ I nspire

April 80, 2014
Dear Parents and Students,

We are having a reading initiative for next school year and to start it off, we're having a book
drive! You can help with this initiative by donating your used books to our campus. The goal
is to have more books available to the children so they are encouraged to read more. We are
trying to collect 1,000 books by the end of this school year. If we meet this goal, we will
receive a free Green and Gold day! These books will be organized by grade level and placed in
the hall for the children to read. Next year, we will have a reading initiative to read a certain
amount of books together. If we meet that goal, we will have a celebration. (More information
to come later.)

I know creating life-long readers is the best gift we can give our children, so let's get started.
You can drop off your donations of gently used books at the school office or send them to your
homeroom teacher beginning tomorrow. We need books for Pre-K, all the way up to the
middle school. (No adult books, please.) If we have a variety of books available for children to
read, they will read! Let’s work together to create life-long readers.

Thank you for your continued support. Let’s read, read, and read!
Bless you,

Nadine Buhrman
RtI Coordinator for St. Luke Catholic School



Book Drivel

Help get books for our school's Book Reading Contest!

Our goal is to reach 1,000 books. If we reach
our goal we will have a Green & Gold Day! You
can donate as many
books as you want.

How to donate books
you ask? Give them to
your teacher! We
hope you will donate at
least one book. |

Thank you for your participation!
More details soon!




